STAY CURRENT

COMING UP

1/19 The White Squirrel Volume XIV Release

Party

1/20 Peer Advisor Application Deadline

1/20 Honors Scholars Application Deadline

1/27 Conference Proposal Deadline

REMINDERS

INTERESTED IN HONORS SCHOLARS?

If you have a 3.5 GPA, have completed 6 credit hours of Honors courses, and can finish a 24 credit hour program, consider joining Honors Scholars! The deadline to apply is January 20. More information is available here: http://tinyurl.com/HONscholars

COMING UP IN HONORS



THE WHITE SQUIRREL VOLUME XIV RELEASE PARTY

THURSDAY, JANUARY 19 • 7:00 PM • ETSCORN CLASSROOM

Come join us in celebrating the release of our newest publication! We will have the newest edition available for purchase, as well as an art gallery and featured readers.

SUBMITYOUR PROPOSAL FOR SPRING HONORS CONFERENCES!

DEADLINE FOR ALL SUBMISSIONS: JANUARY 27, 2017

KHR IN LEXINGTON FEBRUARY 24-25

Next semester, a group of engaged Honors students will be heading to the University of Kentucky, and you could be one of them! KHR is a fantastic opportunity to become more involved in the Honors Program, expand your academic network within Kentucky, and develop your professional skills in a supportive environment. Submissions for the Honors conference are encouraged from all disciplinary and interdisciplinary perspectives. If you have any questions regarding the conference, please contact Olivia Sailor via email at Olivia. sailor@louisville.edu. Apply online here: http://tinyurl.com/KHRProposal

SRHC IN ASHVILLE, NC MARCH 30 - APRIL 1

The theme for the conference is "Diving into Diversity: Opportunities and Obligations in Honors Education." *Please remember that to participate in SRHC, you should also have participated or plan to participate in the Kentucky Honors Roundtable during the 2016-2017 academic year.*

To submit your proposal, please send the information outlined in the last issue of *The Current* directly to Luke Buckman by the proposal deadline. To ask any questions about the conference, please contact Luke Buckman via email, at luke.buckman@louisville.edu.

ISSUE 9 • JANUARY 17, 2017